CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06023-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:28 AM

To: '‘Kathi Tomaszewski'

Subject: RE: Florida Power and Light Increase

Dear Ms. Tomaszewski,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Kathi Tomaszewski [mailto:kathit45@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:55 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Florida Power and Light Increase

With respect, we would like you to consider our desire not to see a power and light increase due to our economic status.
We love Florida and the beaches. We retired here for health reasons, to get away from the nasty winters up North. We
cannot afford a increase. As it is, we pay extra for everything to live in this state. We have a fixed income and taxes and
insurance and maintenance has already stretched us to the breaking point. Florida Power and Light has requested a 362
million dollar increase! That is excessive! They are a conglomerate, it's not like we have a choice to shop around for
cheaper prices. Please turn this down. Thank you for considering our request.

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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